

## YR1's

1 message

John Toker < John. Toker@sefton.gov.uk > To: Head All Saints < Head. AllSaints@schools.sefton.gov.uk >

28 March 2019 at 12:47

Dear Mrs Holleran.

It's not very often that I spend time writing an email to a school to say much I enjoyed doing the YR1 Road Safety Sessions with your 2 classes yesterday.

Both groups of children were extremely well behaved, attentive, very sensible and credit to your school.

Well done to all the staff, children and parents.

Regards John

John Toker

Senior Travel Awareness & Safety Officer

Highways & Public Protection

Transportation & Highway Infrastructure

Highway Safety

3rd Floor Magdalen House

30 Trinity Road

Bootle

Liverpool

L20 3NJ

Tel: 0151 934 4259

Mobile: 07837 370420

E-Mail: john.toker@sefton.gov.uk

Web: www.sefton.gov.uk

<>This message is intended for named addressees only and may contain confidential, privileged or commercially sensitive information. If you are not a named addressee and this message has come to you in error you must not copy, distribute or take any action on its content. Please return the message